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ASSOCIATED WALL & CEILING CONTRACTORS

Please Vote “YES” on Senate Bill 588 A!
Oregon’s Signatory Contractors Join Paid Sick Leave Coalition

The National Electrical Contractors Association (NECA) and the Associated Wall & Ceiling
Contractors (AWCC) represent hundreds of contractors across the state and employ thousands of
highly skilled Oregonians. Our organizations are dedicated to the betterment of the construction
industry with a focus on progressive labor relations, education, safety, and workforce training.

We sincerely appreciate the work done in the House Committee on Business and Labor to
address technical matters not addressed in the chamber of origin. Both NECA and AWCC take
compliance seriously and will ensure our contractors fully comply with Oregon’s paid sick leave
laws. The amended SB 588 A creates a runway for our organizations to educate our contractors
to ensure they understand the changes made to statute.

NECA and AWCC support strong employee rights like family wages, high quality training, full
family health and welfare benefits, retirement security, and the ability to take paid sick leave.

Vote “YES” on Senate Bill 588 A!

From the desk of Rep. Brian Clem
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